
From: Ryan Twomey [mailto:rtwomey01@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 6:40 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass will Destroy Tourism! 
 
Ryan Twomey 
244 Loon Lake Rd 
Plymouth, NH 03264 
 
November 29, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Millions of visitors travel to NH to view scenic and pristine landscapes.  The construction damage of tree 
clearing, rock removal and blasting Northern Pass will negatively impact the experience of these visitors 
and will leave a scarred landscape for future visitors.  Scenic driving and associated revenue through 
restaurants, gasoline, shopping  and lodging is a huge income generator for the state and a renewable 
resource that Northern Pass will negate.   Northern Pass will impact the natural setting with huge strips 
of trees cleared for burying power line and permanently scar the pristine landscape people come to see.  
Additionally, the costs of burying the power line through the boulder strewn granite state  will be much 
higher than the estimates,  and these costs will eventually be passed on to consumers. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ryan Twomey 
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